ALADDA- Latinamerica Dealers Association

San Francisco February 3, 2003

Mr. H. Carter Myers, III

Chairman 

National Automobile Dealers Association

Mr. Chairman:

As President of ALADDA- Asociacion Latinoamericana de distribuidores de automotores, I want to thank you for your hospitality. 

We appreciate your clear explanation on the Feb. 2nd meeting, emphasizing the opportunity to improve the relationship of dealers within South and Central America, the United States and Canada. The main purpose will be to educate our dealers in learning ways to increase profit within their business.

We propose the following agenda:

1- Develop and establish a database or tools for a lucrative system for our dealers.

2- Support the idea of integration with Europe, Australia, Japan and other countries under NADA leadership.

3- Suggest the next meeting to be in Acapulco from March 26th through 30th, with participation from Canada and the United States.

In a couple of weeks, we hope to send you our paperwork.

We await your comments. 

Sincerely Yours,

Hugo Maia Pereira – President of ALADDA

